
Five things you need to know
today

Edinburgh International Science Festival

Police appeal

New Growing Communities for Health Grants Scheme launched

Learn how to make your own Valentine’s Day cards

The Cockburn Association Book Club meets tonight

The Crafty Green Poet was at the Science Festival Programme
launch yesterday and blogs about it here.  We will have our
own preview later….even though our invitation seems to have
got lost in the post…

***

Police in Edinburgh have released CCTV images of two men that
they wish to trace in connection with their inquiries into a
serious assault that happened in the city centre on Saturday,
December 17.

A 25-year-old man suffered a broken jaw in the assault, which
happened around 3.45am, outside the 24-hour Scotmid store in
Nicolson Street.

He was attacked after he went to the assistance of the shop’s
security guard, who was remonstrating with two men.

The men the police would like to speak to are described as
white, and in their early 20s. The first is described as being
of stocky build, 5ft 8ins tall, wearing a dark top and jeans,
Timberland style boots and a checked trapper hat.
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The second man has a slim build, 5ft 10ins tall, with short
dark hair, and wearing a grey top and jeans.

Following the assault, both men left making their way south
along Nicolson Street.

A Lothian and Borders Police spokesman said: “The CCTV images
show both men within the Scotmid store, and we are appealing
to anyone who recognises them to come forward.

“Anyone  with  any  other  information  that  can  assist  our
inquiries should also get in touch.”

Anyone with any information should contact Lothian and Borders
Police on 0131 311 3131, or Crimestoppers in confidence and
complete anonymity on 0800 555 111.

 

First man – image 1 First man – image 2

Second man
 

***

A  new  community  grants  scheme  has  just  been  launched  by
Edinburgh and Lothians Greenspace Trust, designed to help get
people reaping the health benefits of community gardening. The
Trust is a charity body which works to create and improve
urban greenspaces such as woodlands, community gardens, parks,
play areas, school grounds and cycle paths.

“ELGT believes that community gardening can be a sustainable
and cost-effective means of improving health and well-being,
self confidence and self worth. The ‘Growing Communities for
Health’ small grants programme is designed to help groups and
communities in Edinburgh develop and improve therapeutic and
community gardens for people affected by health and social

http://www.elgt.org.uk/


inequalities.

This fund is looking to support community gardening projects,
which will benefit people with existing health issues, those
experiencing  cultural  or  social  barriers  to  accessing
greenspaces  or  those  living  in  areas  of  deprivation.

We can award up to £750 to support your community gardening
project, to support activities such as buying tools, equipment
and materials, creating raised beds, setting up composting
facilities, paying for volunteer expenses etc.”

The  scheme  is  supported  by  NHS  Lothian  and  The  City  of
Edinburgh Council

For more information or help and advice, please contact:

Mark Vrionides – mark@elgt.org.uk

Liz Stewart – liz@elgt.org.uk

Or call on 0131 445 4025

***

The City Libraries want to show you how to make your own cards
this year:-

“Roses are red, violets are blue, what else should I write, I
haven’t a clue…”

Tired of shop-bought sentiments on Valentine’s Day? Lost for
words? Why not let our resident poet Ryan Van Winkle and his
articulate friends (Keats, Burns, Shakespeare…) help you find
the right words to woo that special someone?

Ryan will provide all your card-making materials and poetry,
just bring your creative flair!

Today at 6pm – 8pm at Central Library. Booking is esssential,
to  reserve  a  free  place  call  0131  242  8100  or  email
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readerdevelopment@edinburgh.gov.uk

 

***

The Cockburn Association Book Club meets tonight Wednesday 8
February  2012  and  the  second  Wednesday  of  each  month
thereafter, 6.00 – 8.00pm at the Edinburgh Larder, Blackfriars
Street.

 

We will be dicussing the OneCity books: One City, Our City and
Crimespotting

 

members £5 and non members £10 annual fee to include a free
book

 

register your interest by email
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